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July 26, 2019 

Mr. Chuck Creekmore 

Hilcorp Energy Company 

1111 Travis Street 
Houston, Tx. 77002 

Adrienne Sandoval, Director 
Oil Conservation Division 

RE: WITHDRAWAL OF ADMINISTRATIVE DHC-5011 APPLICATION 

Hilcorp Energy Company 

State Com Well No. 001A (API 30-039-21925) 

Unit P, Sec 16, T30N, R7W, NMPM, Rio Arriba County, New Mexico 

Mr. Creekmore: 

The Division has received the request for withdrawal of Administrative Order DHC-5011 for the 

Hilcorp Energy Company (OGRID 372171; "Applicant") State Com Well No. 001A on July 24, 
2019. 

The Division will honor your request, and your application will be cancelled. 

Sincerely, 

Adrienne Sandoval 

Director 

AS/mam 

cc: Oil Conservation Division Hobbs 
New Mexico State Land Office - Oil, Gas, and Minerals 

Well File 30-039-21925 
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